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Class 2’s Falmouth residential – arrangements for drop off. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Class 2 residential is fast approaching and it seems the children are very excited! There are just a 

few last minute details to pass on, following on from my final pre-visit to Falmouth over the weekend. 

 

Drop off location. 

The postcode for the Maritime Museum Car Park is TR11 3QY. The car park has many flags with the 

museums advertising on them. The car park does have CCTV/number plate recognition cameras, but 

does allow for 10 minutes free parking. Hopefully this will allow for a swift and happy farewell with 

your children before their night of fun.  

 

Meeting point 

If you head up the steps out of the car park towards to Museum and across the zebra crossing. I will 

be waiting there to greet everyone, along with Mrs Arnott, Miss Forbes and Mrs Foley. We will be 

heading over to the museum itself at 4:30pm, so please ensure your child has been dropped off by this 

time. Your children will have to carry their belongings themselves for a very short walk, so please bear 

this in mind when packing.  

 

Weather  

The forecast for the end of the week is to be very hot. On Friday, we will be walking to the castle 

from the museum and spending a short time on the beach. Please ensure that your child has a sunhat, 

sun-cream and a water bottle large enough for the day.  

 

Torches  

In the initial kit list letter, a torch was listed. However, the museum provide their own torches for the 

tour, so please do not worry if you are unable to provide this. 

 

Returning home! 

We are hoping to be back at school by 4pm on Friday. I will contact Kerry in the office as we are 

leaving Falmouth with an ETA for getting back at school, and she can send a message out with a 

specific time.  

 

We are all very much looking forward to the residential. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Miss Parker.  
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